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Frank/Kwok,

Below is a copy of your request and our response to correspondence 15116.  The statement below allows
us to meet the requirements for free trade and your concerns on the use of third party accessories.  As was
discussed with Kwok, we plan to place this statement on an insert with the manual until we are able to use
our existing stock of manuals.  Future manuals will have the statement added into the safety section of the
manual.  The final statement to be placed into the manual may remove the line denoted in bold and
underlined below.

Your request:
Please upload relevant page(s) of the manual containing the body-worn operating instructions and
requirements for users to comply with SAR limit.  This info should be at a location that is obvious to the
users, please indicate its location in the manual.

Our response:

Body Worn statement

Before a phone model is available for sale to the public, it must be tested and certified to the FCC that it
does not exceed the limit established by the government-adopted requirement for safe exposure.  The tests
are performed in positions and locations (i.e., at the ear and worn on the body) as required by the FCC for
each model. The highest SAR value for this model phone when tested for use at the ear is xxx and
when worn on the body is xxx.  Body worn measurements are made while the phone is in use and worn
on the body with an Ericsson accessory.  The design and composition of an accessory can affect the body
worn SAR levels for the phone.  Ericsson has not measured, and makes no representation about the body
worn SAR levels when the phone is used with non-Ericsson accessories.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Jim Sponsler
919-472-6460
jim.sponsler@ericsson.com


